
Walker Township Recreation Board 
9698 William Penn Hwy 
Thompsontown, PA 17094-9772 

  
     October 10, 2012 

        Meeting Minutes 
   
     The Walker Township Recreation Board met on Wednesday, October 10, 2012 at the Walker Township 
Municipal Building. Present: Martin Dreibelbis, Paul Baker, Bruce Righter, Perry Shellenberger and Nancy 
Baillie. Absent: None. Paul Baker called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm 
     Visitors:  None 
     The minutes of the September 12, 2012 meeting were reviewed and approved. 
     The treasurer’s report – As of September 30, 2012, the treasurer reported the following: Income: 

Interest - $2.47, $75.00 (Wirt/Strawser Birthday Parties), $900.00 (Port Royal Soccer) and Expenses:  
$70.18 (Equipment repairs), $9.72 (cleaning supplies), and $1,475.40 (Fertilizer and Lime). Treasurer’s 
report was approved as presented.  
     Old Business:  None presented. 
    New Business: Marty fixed the faucet in the Ladies room, 3rd qtr water test was done on 9/25/12 and 4th 
qtr water test was done on 10/2/12. The Pepsi cooler is leaking. Perry will check to see if a seal can be 
purchased. If needed, the refrigerator in the mechanical room can be brought into the kitchen. Port Royal 
Soccer is done. There are 2 games left for the travel team – Oct. 20, 2012 and Nov. 10, 2012. The 
concession stand has been cleaned out. 
The board discussed budget items for next year. 
     Concession stand committee:  None presented 
    Field use request:  None requested.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8.30 pm 
 
NEXT MEETING: November 14, 2012         7:00 P.M 
 
 


